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22 May 2020 

Dear Nursery, Reception, Year 1 and Year 6 parents 

Update on the phased reopening of schools for Nursery, Reception, Year 1 and Year 6 
Parents  

Thank you for indicating whether or not you will be sending your child to school week 
commencing 1 June, if schools were to reopen.  
 
As you may already be aware, we still haven't had confirmation from the Government as to 
whether the phased reopening of schools to Nursery, Reception, Year 1 or Year 6 children 
will go ahead in the week commencing 1 June.  We are likely to find out on ​Thursday 28 
May​, at the earliest.   
 
As you can appreciate, there is an incredible amount of planning involved in the phased 
reopening of the school.  Therefore, if the Government confirms that schools are to reopen, 
we will stagger when these year groups start: 
● Year 6 bubbles to start on ​Friday 5 June 
● Nursery and Reception bubbles to start on ​Monday 8 June  
● Year 1 bubbles to start on ​Tuesday 9 June​   
 
At the moment we are planning on the children coming into school full time from their start 
date, but drop off and pick up times will be staggered.  This is all subject to change, however, 
depending on our risk assessment and availability of staff.  We will continue to be open for 
families of critical worker children from Monday 1 June for all year groups regardless.  
 
As previously mentioned, school will not be as we have known it up until now.   More 
information will be sent to you, in the week commencing 1 June, with details of the 
measures that will be put in place to control the risks for the children and the staff.   

If you have changed your mind and you no longer wish your child to attend school, please 
email the school and let us know.  

Kind regards  

Tijen Hassan 

Headteacher 

 


